Subject: RE: Alley Closure Extension

5 Melissa Severs Msevers@paric.com> Tue, Nov 12, 3:59 PM (& days ago)
to Kevin Fitzpatrick, Samantha Ware

Thanks Kevin — | will relay that to our team. With the masonry wrapping up on the project it should be significantly decreased as well.

Melissa Severs

Project Manager

Cell: 314-313-7077
Main: 636-561-9500

77 Westport Plaza, Suite 250
St Louis, MO 63146
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From: Kevin Fitzpatrick <kfitz@me. com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 3:02 PM
To: Melissa Severs <Msevers{@ paric.com>
Cc: Samantha Ware <sware@paric.com>
Subject: Re: Alley Closure Extension

Qur only iszue iz construction debris and mud that flows down the alley and gets tracked into cur building by delivery people and employees.

If you could power waszh and clean up the alley behind on our property on a regular basis it would be much appreciated.

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 12, 2024, at 12:30 PM, Melissa Severs <Msevers@ paric.com™ wrote:

Kevin — It is unfortunate, but we are going to have to extend our Alley closure again for the construction of Broadway Hotel 2. | haven't heard much since the fence was
relocated in October to its current location. s that still working for you all? Design delays have not allowed us to complete the bridges in the anticipated timeline which is
the main reason for the alley extension.

Please let me know if you have any concerns with the current fence location.

Melissa Severs
Project Manager

Cell: 314-313-7077
Main: 636-561-9500

77 Westport Plaza, Suite 250
St Louis, MO 63145
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